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What’s happening at FPA?   What have we been up to?  

If you haven’t already, please download the Marvellous Me App as we will continue to 
use this to communicate with parents. 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As many of you are aware, we are currently developing a garden space in school to mark the achievements of 
our late Headteacher; Michaela Crawford.  We are planning for this to be completed by 4th December and look 
forward to sharing photographs with you. 
 
‘Touch wood’, we have not needed to close any school bubbles YET.  Please be assured that if we had a positive 
Covid-19 case in school, all of our school community would be notified.  In the meantime, in preparation for a 
bubble closure please ensure that you have access to:  MyMaths, Oak Academy, Times Tables Rock Stars and 
Zoom.  If there is a positive case in your household and you need to self-isolate, your child’s class teacher will 
continue to provide work and remember that work packs are available from our school office. 
 
Please request to speak to a member of staff over the telephone if you have any questions, queries or need 
family support. 
 
Miss S. Reynolds 
Acting Head of School 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

REMINDERS 

Communication:  If there is an issue/question, please ensure that you follow our communication policy 
and make an appointment to speak your child’s class teacher in the first instance.  
 
If you’re not satisfied, please ask to speak to the Year Leader, then a member of SLT. 
 
 
 

Dates for your diary 

7th – 11th December – Year 2 Phonics Screening  

9th December – School Christmas Dinner (a letter will be issued on 23rd Nov) 

17th December – End of term reports sent to parents/carers 

18th December – Christmas Breakfast and FIDES Awards 

18th December - Break up for the end of term @ 12 O’ Clock  

4th January – Teacher Training Day (CLOSED to pupils) 

5th January – Pupils return to school 

 

 

 

ONLINE CALENDAR 

You can now subscribe to 

our school calendar 

through our new website! 

Please wear a mask and remember to keep your distance when you are on site. 

Remote learning and COVID-19 

If your child is sent home with COVID symptoms or you choose to keep them at home due to COVID symptoms – a generic Year group 

work pack is available for collection from the school office. 

If we are advised by public health to isolate a bubble/year group, we ask that you have the Marvellous App, Zoom, My Maths and 

access the Oak National Academy.   
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 Remember to follow us on Twitter! 

 

 

 

Our Fibbersley Stars from last week 

Well done to … 

RG Eshan & Harfateh 2B Summer & Lucca  3L Lexi & Christian 5S Finley & Jasnoor 

RH Yahya & Mya 2I Ashwina & Jade 4D Grace & Rhys 5X Gunangel & Matilda 

R1A Taranbir & Logan 2S Bleu & James 4G Carley-Jay & Koby 6H Tru & Erin 

1B Charlie & Lucy 3D Joziah & Rebecca 4S Shayne & Sofia 6Z Jacob & Maddison 

1W Dharam & Cerys 3H Harkirat & Alexus 5B Demmi & Alisha  


